23.3.1962

Dear Brian,

I am sorry I did not have the
chance of talking to you yesterday, on the
very sad occasion of our last homenatge to
Llubera.

I wanted to say that I had noted
the new dates for the Catalan Conference, and
also that our invitation to the people attending
the Conference to a reception or sherry party
or whatever you want to call it, stands. fhen
you dbrft to the timm-table, just put whatever
time and date suits you best, it is all the
same to us.

How is Paul progressing with
the book?

All the best,

B
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